
  
 

Do you like math?   
Are you a wizard at playing chess? 

Do you enjoy strategic games? 
 

If you said yes to any of these, you 
will not want to miss out on being 

part of the Math Tivitz Club.    

Math Tivitz 
Club 

 

Classes is offered by ‘Mr. E.’ and will begin on 
September 15th from 3-4pm.  It will run for 11 
weeks, excluding holidays.  Space is limited to 18 
students 4th – 5th grade students so don’t delay in 
signing up for this fun filled club.  Sign up, using 
the forms link, to be part of this special club. For 
more information, contact Mr. Elliott-Merryman 
at Elliott-MerrymanJ@pcsb.org. 
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